
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A public hearing will be held by the Racine County Public Works, Parks and Facilities 
Committee on March 14, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. in the Ives Grove Complex Auditorium, 
14200 Washington Avenue, Village of Sturtevant, Wisconsin.  The purpose of this public 
hearing is to consider the the status of the Horlick Dam based on the Integrated 
Feasibility Report and Environmental Assessment (IFR/EA) conducted by the U.S. Army 
Corps of Engineers, Chicago District (USACE). This report can be accessed by visiting 
https://www.racinecounty.com/departments/public-works-and-development-services and 
clicking the Public Works and Engineering section. 

All people interested are invited to attend this hearing and be heard during the public 
comment portion of the meeting. 

Publish date: 2/28/2024. 


